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Closer Look: Avoiding Gangs; Delta Outages; and More

News

8.09.16


Howard Mavity was featured on 90.1 FM WABE on August 9, 2016. During the interview, Howard

discussed how much employers could potentially pay for workers injured on the job now that the

Department of Labor has raised penalties for Occupational Safety & Health Administration violations.

To hear the interview, please visit 90.1 FM WABE (58:53 mark).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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